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Independence Day Traffic Enforcement Crackdown  
Results In Safer Streets over Holiday Weekend 

 
 

Franklin Park, Illinois – Results are in from the Independence Day Traffic Enforcement 
Campaigns crackdown on Occupant Protection and Drunk Drivers. 
 
During the Independence Day Holiday, reducing the deadly dangers from drunk drivers was a top 
priority for the Franklin Park Police Department.  Officers were out in full force to arrest drivers 
who put themselves and others on the road at risk. 
 
From June 23 to July 6, 2014, the Franklin Park Police stopped and arrested five drunk drivers, 
apprehended two fugitives and three Suspended/Revoked drivers, issued three Seat Belt Citations 
and issued multiple citations which included speeding violations, vehicle equipment violations, 
insurance violations and two citations, for possession of a controlled substance. 
 
The recent law enforcement crackdown was funded by federal traffic safety funds through the 
Illinois Department of Transportation and is part of the Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over and Click 
It or Ticket campaigns. 
 
 


